
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
7 May 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child has, throughout the year, performed to an outstanding level and as a result has been highlighted as 
one of the top students in their year group in terms of gaining achievement points and all round engagement 
in their education and learning. As a result, we would like to offer them the opportunity to attend the end of 
year rewards trip to Paultons Park, Romsey on Wednesday 23 July 2025 with the programme for the day 
outlined below: 
 
7:30 am​ Meet at Medina College, outside the reception area 
8:00 am​ Coach arrives  
9.00 am​ Ferry journey to the mainland 
10:30 am​ Arrive at Paultons Park  
4:00 pm ​ Depart Paultons Park towards ferry  
5:00 pm​ Ferry departs to the Island  
6.30 pm ​ Approximate time for collection from Medina College  
 
Students will all need to wear sensible footwear and clothing that is appropriate for the weather forecast that 
day. Sunscreen and hats may also be required if the weather is hot.  Please also ensure enough food and 
drink is taken to last throughout the day. If your child receives free school meals then a packed lunch will be 
provided. Please also ensure that your child brings any inhalers/epipens/medication that may be required on 
the day.  
 
Should you need to contact us during the day please ring 01983 526523 and reception staff will be happy to 
contact the relevant staff. 
  
In order to make the trip viable we have subsidised what we can as a school leaving the cost per student as 
£43.00. To further support we are offering parents/carers the chance to pay in instalments of £15.00 with the 
first payment due by 16 May, the second payment of £14.00 due by 6 June and the last payment of £14.00 
due on July 4. These payments are to be made through Arbor.  
 
If you do wish for your child to attend, please can you complete the attached consent form and pay the first 
deposit no later than 16 May. If we do not receive the initial payment by this day we will assume that your 
child is not attending and offer their place to others.  

Yours faithfully  

 
 
 
 
Mrs Blackmore  
Head of Year 

 


